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Reclassification of shares of BIF 

 

Budapesti Ingatlan Hasznosítási és Fejlesztési Nyrt. (registered office: 8-10 Polgár street, HU-1033 
Budapest.; company registration number: 01-10-042813; hereinafter referred as: Company) hereby 
respectfully informs the Investors, that based on the resolution No.: 287/2018 of the CEO of the Budapest 
Stock Exchange Ltd. the ordinary shares of the Company (listed on the Budapest Stock Exchange) (ISIN: 
HU0000088760) have been reclassified to ‘Equities Prime Market’ with the effective date of October 1, 
2018. Due to the said reclassification, the Company, in course of keeping its shares continuously traded 
by the Budapest Stock Exchange Ltd., will perform each of its disclosure obligations – whether it is 
prescribed by the Law or set out by the Regulations of Budapest Stock Exchange Ltd. – both in Hungarian 
and in English language (from languages adopted by Magyar Nemzeti Bank) starting October 1, 2018. 
Furthermore, we respectfully inform the Investors, that as a prime category issuer, the Company will 
disclose its corporate action timetable for the financial year 2019 by the end of December 2018 in 
accordance with section 18.3. of Regulations on Listing and Continued Trading of Budapest Stock 
Exchange. 

Budapest, 1 October 2018. 
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